
1515 Division St Plat Summary 

The site is currently undeveloped.  Formerly a nursery site, it went under cleanup under DOE and 

completed in 2014.  No critical areas appear onsite.  The development proposed to build a mix of single 

family detached, triplex and 4 plex units on 15 lots.  Access is from Division St to the east and onsite 

roads will be stubbed to the west for future connection.  Water and Sewer will be connected to, and 

extended through the site from Division St.  Stormwater and Tree tracts are proposed. 


